
January 23, 2023

Vista Learning, NFP
2705 McDonough Street
Joliet, IL 60436

Dear Vista Learning:

On behalf of Monee Elementary School, thank you for your recent donation of a home computer

to one of our students as part of your Computers 2 Kids in Need program. Mrs Huff (school

social worker) and I personally helped connect the selected family with your program and can

attest to how grateful the parents were for your generosity. As a school, we appreciate your work

to close the digital divide through this program as this will help increase access to educational

opportunities and support academic success. Thank you for all you do to help support our school

and our community.

Sincerely,

Dr. Amos K. Vaughn,
Principal


